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ASX Announcement – 7 November 2019        

     

 

Director ResignationDirector ResignationDirector ResignationDirector Resignation        
 

 

Centrex Metals Limited (ASX: CXM) (“CentrexCentrexCentrexCentrex” or the “CompanyCompanyCompanyCompany”) advises that further to the announcement of 

earlier today Mr Poh Kiat has resigned as a Director of the Company and Poh will now concentrate on his 

other business interests. The resignation is to take effect immediately following the Company’s 2019 Annual 

General Meeting, which is scheduled for the 26th of November. 

 

Chairman’sChairman’sChairman’sChairman’s    CommentCommentCommentComment    

Centrex Chairman Mr David Klingberg said: “I would like to personally and on behalf of the board thank Poh for 

his service to the Company over the past 11 years, as well as his outstanding advice and counsel. Poh has been 

an integral part of Centrex and all of us at Centrex wish him the very best." 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Simon Slesarewich Christine Manuel   

Chief Executive Officer Company Secretary  

Centrex Metals Limited Centrex Metals Limited 

Ph (08) 8213 3100 Ph (08) 8213 3100 


